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UPR Working Group
36th Session, November 9th, 2020
Universal Periodic Review of the United States of America

Thank you.

Israel welcomes the delegation of the United States of America to the UPR, and would like to thank it for its National Report.

Israel would like to commend the US for its leading efforts in protecting and promoting religious freedom, among them the Global Call to Protect Religious Freedom, hosted by the President in September 2019, and the launch of the International Freedom of Religion or Belief Alliance, of which Israel is proud member.
Israel commends the efforts made towards Gender equality in the work place, and recommends to (i) further encourage private employers to strengthen equality, and to offer paid maternity leave. Moreover, we recommend to (ii) further address the issue of sexual violence in the military.
Finally, Israel commends the Office on Violence Against Women for its efforts in building up capacities in administration of justice as well as protection of victims, and (iii) recommends that the US consider ratifying the CEDAW convention.

Israel takes this opportunity to wish the United States much success in its Review.
Thank you.
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